
 

Dear Parents and Families: 

We are working hard to keep kids reading and raise critical funds for our school 
with our Scholastic Online Book Fair from November 30th - December 13th.   

*Important Dates* 

Purchases made November 30th - December 7th will be delivered by 
December 21st. Purchases made after December 7th are not guaranteed to 
be delivered before December 25th.  

The Fair will connect your kids to notable books and inspiring 
characters—helping them become lifelong readers. And you’ll love the new 
option to experience the magic of the shopping experience through a Virtual 
Book Fair! 

Plus, enjoy these special online shopping features: 

Access to over 6,000 products 
All orders ship direct to home 
FREE shipping on book-only orders over $25* 
All purchases support our school and earn 25% in rewards 

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with online 
shopping: 

 ​https://www.scholastic.com/bf/timberwolf2020  

Thank you for continuing to support our school! 
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